
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 22nd November 2024 

 
Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
During the second half of the summer term, children in year 4 will be taking part in online MTC. The 
purpose of the MTC is to determine whether pupils can recall their times tables fluently, which is 
essential for future success in mathematics. Please see the parent leaflet via the link below; 
 

Information for parents: multiplication tables check 
 
In preparation for the MTC in the summer term, an MTC information session for parents will take 
place in school on Wednesday 11th December at 5.00pm. 
  
If you will be able to join us, please complete the form on Scopay by Tuesday 10th December. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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